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Department of Mathematics
400 Carver Hall
Telephone 515-294-1752

October 17, 1978

Professor Don Meyer
Department of Mathematics
Central College

Pella, Iowa 50219

Dear Don:

I assume you received a copy of the letter from the office of the
President asking our executive committee to nominate a public information
representative for this section prior to the Winter meetings. If you
haven't, let me know and I will send you a copy.

Another topic which the executive committee ought to consider prior
to presentation to the general membership is the storage and preservation
of our records. The Towa State University Library is well equipped and
willing to sort, preserve, and store our old papers. They already do this
for the Towa Academy of Science and other organizations. Of course we may
well want to consider other libraries also. Both Jim Cornette and I have
boxes. of old dusty papers which deserve better care than we can give them.
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